From: Douglas Bartko

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna Dam Project
Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 6:40:59 PM

| have briefly read a few articles on the future of the Eklutna dam. It makes no sense to me to tear
down the dam. | believe the dam water provides a large amount of the water needed by Anchorage.
The dam provides a very inexpensive source of electricity. The Eklutna native group could settle for
some type of compromise. Perhaps a fish processing plant could be build at Eklutna village area
using salmon available from a new or renewed river system.

Douglas Bartko

Palmer

Sent from Mail for Windows

Virus-free.www.avast.com


mailto:mrtko@mtaonline.net
mailto:info@eklutnahydro.com
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient

